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Burke, Ruth A

From: Alice Grant <bluesky10@maine.rr.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 29, 2018 10:30 AM
To: Crawford, Jeff S
Subject: Keep Maine's Air Clean!

Dear Jeffrey Crawford, 
 
All of Maine should remain in thr Ozone Transport Region. This agreement has been effective in reducing 
ozone pollution in Maine, but pollution from upwind states and a high rate of asthma in Maine are still issues 
that we must continue to address. The Department of Environmental Protection's petition to remove parts of 
Maine from the agreement is a bad idea and I oppose this attempt to weaken the agreement. Collaboration 
among other northeastern states and sending a united message to upwind sources of pollution. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Alice Grant 
 
,  


